
 
 

Due to Corona Virus and Governor Evers 
Executive Orders, the Eau Claire Indianhead 
Friends of NRA Event is  
 

Rescheduled 
 

From: April 3, 2020  
To:  June 26, 2020 
 
Same location, Florian Gardens.  First Shot 
Raffles will be drawn on the new date.  Watch 
your mail for the new flyer coming soon!  Thank 
you for your understanding. 

 
Yours for the cause, 
 
Eau Claire Indianhead Friends of NRA Committee 


